Fraser Squadron Bridge Meeting

Sept. 20, 2010

Commander Rick waited till a couple of minutes past 7:30 to allow any stragglers as well as a possible visit by the police.

Call to Order

Meeting was called to order at 7:34

Bridge members in attendance:

Rick Eastom Kathleen Vanderwood Alan Eldred Jan Muller Nan Lockie Bob Everson Rose Easthom Paul Vanderwood June Eldred Les Muller Bill Hawryluk

Minutes from the previous meeting were distributed prior to the commencement of the meeting. After a brief review the floor was opened to accept the minutes as distributed.

Motion to accept the minutes as distributed: Kathleen Vanderwood Motion seconded: Rose Easthom Carried unanimously.

Officer Reports

Commander: Rick Easthom

(submitted electronically - attached below)

Treasurer: Cleve Pryde

(submitted electronically – attached below)

Training Officer: Kathleen Vanderwood

(submitted electronically – attached below)

Fairlead: Paul Vanderwood

- WBAS is updated
- New Fairlead out
- Craigslist doesn't allow our ads anymore.

Public Relations:

- Described the updates to the signs and the advertising that was done for the Boating course.

Admin: Rose Easthom

CruiseMaster: Rose Easthom

- Thank Jan and Les
- Telegraph Harbour was a washout
- Looking for feedback and ideas for cruises.

Anchors Aweigh BBQ

Anchors Aweigh \$25/person (\$21.40 our cost) Oct. 2 2010

Christmas Dinner/Dance

Christmas \$38/person Sundance Pub (true cost \$26.95 plus tip). Discussed the exact price and the best means of collecting/tickets. Nov 27 (cutoff Nov 13).

Supplies: Bill Hawryluk

- All supplies are in order
- PMD is still stocking course supplies

Secretary/Web Page: Bob Everson

(submitted electronically – attached below)

New Business

Discussed the new web site.

Commander Rick has to attend PMD meeting Oct. 18. Paul to chair the bridge meeting that evening.

Calendar

Commander Rick brought forward the calendar he had drawn up. Some slight revisions were made. Commander Rick to forward the calendar for inclusion in the bridge minutes and for publication on the web site and in the Fairlead.

The tentatively discussed calendar was as follows:

Nov 8 bridge meeting

Dec 16 Fairlead

Jan 17 Bridge

Feb 21 Bridge meeting (MAYBE) Mar 9 Fairlead – AGM

Mar 19. St Patricks day social

April 15 AGM

Of Interest

Longtime squadron instructor John Oystensen is getting married – soon. A card was passed around for bridge members to sign.

Adjournment

Motion to adjourn the meeting by Rose Easthom at 9:16pm Motion seconded by Alan Eldred Carried Unanimously



September 2010 report;

Here we are another cruising season coming to an end for most of us.

I attended the Sept 13th PMD meeting;

We had a lengthy discussion regarding PMD stock pile. PMD is looking for options to continue or not continue. We are financially sound so if we had to order our own supplies and hold them it would not be a disaster, but some squadrons are not in this position. This will be on the agenda each meeting until we come to a resolve.

We had a major discussion on associate members that is coming before the committee at the AGM in October. PMD has called a special meeting on Oct 18 to further discuss this. That falls on our scheduled meeting night so I will make alternate arrangements for myself at this meeting.

CPS AGM is October 20 to October 23rd. There is a preliminary agenda in September's Canadian yachting. All members are welcome to attend.

Fraser Squadron

I would like to thank Rose for all her hard work organizing the cruises and Jan and Les for taking the Montague cruise and also all that did attend the cruises, we put these on for the Fraser Squadron members enjoyment. Our turn out for Telegraph weekend was only 2 boats, so that tells us something, we need to critique our cruises and ask for feedback from our members as to what they would like. I will have this subject discussed at our regular bridge meetings throughout this season so that we can give our cruise master direction for the next coming season.

Now that our cruising is coming to an end can you forward any great pictures that you took out on the water for our photo library?

At our last bridge meeting I asked if everyone on the bridge had a name tag. Can those that do not let me know and we will have one made for you.

October 2nd is our anchors away get together at Tsawwassen Golf and Country club.

Respectfully Submitted

Rick Easthom Commander Fraser Squadron

Tel: 1-866-222-3456 TTY: 1-800-361-1180

TDCDA11100_8480140_002 E D 00152 07879

FRASER SQUADRON FREDRICK EASTHOM 4676 55A ST DELTA BC V4K 4H2

Stateme	ent of Account
Branch No.	Account No.
0152	7493-5004619

Account Type BUSINESS CHEQUING ACCOUNT - CAD COMMUNITY PLAN PLUS

Statemen	t From - To
JUL 30/10	- AUG 31/10
Page	1 of 2

DESCRIPTION	CHEQUE/DEBIT	DEPOSIT/CREDIT	DATE		DALANCE
BALANCE FORWARD CHQ#01210-0100319260 COMM PLUS FEE	349.00 4.95		JUL3 AUG0 AUG3	9	9,500.80 9,151.80 9,146.85
	5:				
				M - 373	
				land,	
Appear of the second of the se				la , i i	
			-51		
	Transfer of the American Court of the Court				
1 CHQ ENCLOSED NEXT ST. MONTHLY AVER. CR. BAL.	ATEMENT DATE IS SE	P 30/10		No.	Amount
MONTHLY MIN. BAL. DEP CONTENT- CASH 0	ITEMS 0	7,170.03	Credits	0	0.00
	TIENS 0	UNC BATCH 0	Debits	2	353.95

1	50-0				
I	-				
I	_				
L					
1	Please ensure that you report in writ	ing any errors or irramilations			

Please ensure that you report in writing any errors or irregularities found within this statement within 30 days of the statement date. If you do not, the statement of account shall be conclusively deemed correct except for any amount credited to the account in error.

Accounts issued by: THE CANADA TRUST COMPANY

- 023893 10

00

Accomplishments:

- The Ladner Boating class began on Thursday, September 9. We currently have 11 students registered. Don Guggisberg, Rick Easthom and Bob Juulsen are currently sharing the instruction of this course. Proctors are Bob Juulsen, Rick Easthom, Nan Lockie and John Elsoff.
- We currently have 8 students interested in the Richmond class, 2 of whom have registered online.
- We have entered the student names on to the WBAS system, and provided the instructors with the class list.
- Thanks to Les and Jan Muller for taking care of the advertising. Information for the course was also put on the Read-o-graph signs in the three areas of Delta. The course was posted to CraigsList and an email was sent to the Membership advising them of this course (as well as the one to begin on Sept. 28 at the Richmond Yacht Club).
- Thanks to Bill Hawryluk for securing and delivering the course materials.
- We will be planning a fall VHF course.

Respectfully submitted,

Kathleen Vanderwood

STO, Fraser

WBAS - updates have been completed for the new Boating class (Ladner, 9 September, 2010).

Fairlead - issued mid-September. Thank you to Byron for doing the envelopes and mail-out.

Respectfully submitted:

Paul Vanderwood, Past Commander

Fairlead Editor, WBAS Maintenance

Fraser Power & Sail Squadron